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Archer’s new Diversity Scholarship is program featured in an article in the April 5, 2012 issue of The Legal

Intelligencer:  “Three entities from different corners of the Philadelphia legal community are collaborating on a

new scholarship initiative that aims to increase diversity in the legal profession.  Archer has created a program

to award scholarships to diverse Temple University law students and provide them with the opportunity to work

in the City of Philadelphia Law Department as well as at the firm.”
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